
                           Winter Uniform Reminder 

 

As we return to Term 3 with school photos approaching, we kindly remind all 
students and families of our Winter School Uniform expectations. 

The School Tie is a compulsory part of the uniform for both girls and boys and must 
be worn on all days the formal school uniform is required. 

For boys, please ensure that school shirts are neatly tucked into trousers at all 
times during the school day. 

In accordance with our uniform policy, students are required to wear black leather 
school shoes with laces or velcro (not boots). Please note that black leather 
joggers or sports shoes are not permitted, even if they are leather-look. For your 
reference, we have included examples of appropriate school footwear below. 

We appreciate your support in maintaining high standards of presentation and school 
pride. 

​

 

 
 

https://www.lowes.com.au/schools-online/st-michael-s-primary-school-nowra/special-school-design-tie-sco-79379

